
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
 
 
                                                       March 2nd, 2023 
 
Matt Mock 
Robert Wiegand 
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Jim Chastain 
Marge Bryant 
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Erin Cokeley      

 

The City of South Hutchinson planning commission meeting scheduled for 
March 6th, 2023 at City Hall will be canceled due to no agenda items. 
 
 

Please contact Ronnie Pederson at (620) 200-9946 if you have any questions. 
 

                                                      Thank you 
                                Ronnie Pederson City Superintendent  


